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Report on orientation for first Year students 2024 

On 1st of October 2024,  the Variance Club of the Department of Artificial Intelligence and Data Science hosted an orientation to welcome the juniors. The event introduced the club’s objectives, emphasizing skill development in AI and data science, while balancing academics with engaging activities.
The session began with a brief introduction by the club president, highlighting how the Variance Club provides hands-on experience through workshops, projects, and competitions. The aim was to encourage new students to join and benefit from the club’s resources.
To keep the atmosphere lively, two fun activities were conducted:
· Pictionary: A game based on AI-related terms, fostering a fun learning environment.
· Dog and the Bone: A team-building game that encouraged teamwork and quick decision-making.
The event also featured captivating performances by the college’s Drama and Dance Club, adding a cultural element to the orientation.
The juniors responded enthusiastically, participating actively in the activities and expressing interest in joining the club.
The orientation ended with a Q&A session, allowing juniors to interact with senior club members and explore ways to get involved in upcoming activities.
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